May 2022 Update

Due to the pandemic lockdown the Bacton & Cotton Local History Society has not been able to hold its regular monthly meetings. However talks by some of our regular speakers have been made available by them on line, and we have subscribed to these and made them available to all our members.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We also had a programme of speakers booked through to June this year, and have kept these speakers booked for us to roll out when we can meet again.

